From: maryriverwoman@bendcable.com

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB 2566
Date: Saturday, March 9, 2019 9:17:24 AM

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add personal
information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and any personal
information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS)
and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and Yahoo.

I would like to lend support for HB 2566, the registration of all-terrain vehicles. One of the benefits to registration is
being able to have a way to identify those who are abusive to our public lands with their all-terrain vehicles — there
otherwise has not been a way to know the identity of a person driving an all — terrain vehicle, when you witness
destruction. | would ask that you PLEASE use the funds from registration to support law enforcement on our public
lands as well as funding to repair damages left behind by some all-terrain vehicles. Sincerely, Mary Fleischmann,

Bend, Oregon
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